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Dear Parents and Guardians:

 

Please be aware the school has changed Tuesday half-days to Wednesday. School hours on Wednesdays 

will be 8:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. with the after-school program available Monday to Friday.

 
The school will also be implementing a renewed commitment to our dress code policies in the 

2024-2025 school year. In recent years — especially this past year — we have found that dress code 

compliance has been a significant issue.

 
The only dress code changes that have been made in the 2024-2025 Student Handbook are:

 
	 1. All outerwear, like sweaters, sweatshirts, and jackets, MUST be solid red, 

	 white, or blue with no logos except a Liberty Traditional Saddleback logo. In 

	 prior years, students were allowed to wear any kind of outerwear when outside, 

	 but we found that it created confusion when allowed to wear it outside and

	 not inside. Therefore, students must be dress-code-compliant at all times.

	 2. At no time is a student allowed to wear sweatpants, pajama pants, or any 

	 type of “lounge” pants, even on dress down days.

 

We’d like to thank parents in advance for their compliance to these changes as well as to all our 

dress code policies.
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